
 8-21-2010                 Followup meeting after annual meeting 

 

The next board meeting will be held 10-6-2010 at 6:00p.m. at Jerry Unruh’s 

house.  Kevin Einhaus nominated David Hawksworth for President seconded by 

Jerry Unruh. Motion passed. Kevin nominated Jeff Cassell for Vice President 

seconded by Jerry. Motion passed.  The board retained Bob Broughton as 

secretary.  We all thank and appreciate Kelly Brown for serving on the board the 

past year.   

David will be sending delinquent notices to all residents that haven’t paid this 

years dues.  Kevin Einhaus made motion to adjourn, David Hawksworth seconded.  

Meeting adjourned. 


